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Helen O’Rourke, 
Chief Executive Officer,
The Ladies Gaelic Football Association,
Croke Park, 
Dublin 3
	
A Chara,

I am writing to urge you to immediately reverse the Transgender Policy ratified on 15-Feb-2023. This policy is unfair, unscientific and unsafe for female players.
I am a [Insert role / member of the community] at [Insert Name Club/County] and am extremely concerned at the effect this policy will have on the women and girls in my Club/County.

I do not consent to mixed-sex teams, regardless of how players identify. I do not consent to mixed-sex changing and toilet facilities. Ladies Gaelic Football must remain a single-sex sport in the interests of safety, fairness, inclusion, and competitiveness. 
The current Transgender Policy must be reversed immediately before it’s too late and female players are injured seriously and needlessly having been tackled by male players.

With kind regards,
le meas,

[Insert Name]


